Graduate Council
October 7, 2008
Present:
M. Harris, R. Coffman, G. Potts, L. Zlogar, M. Manke, M. Phinney, D. Pepi, Scheurman, S. Woitaszewski, S. Parks, E. Korenic, M. Gillen, V. Malzacher, K. Larsen, M. Muraski, T. Davis, D. Johnson
Minutes of the September 9, 2008 meeting were approved, with the addition of V. 

Malzacher’s name to the list of those present.
Chair’s Report (Johnson)
a.
Johnson reported that Graduate Studies is still trying to hire an LTE to replace K. Tappe.
Committee Reports 

a.
Course Approval Committee (Harris):


XXXX  793 – Plan B Paper

Several syllabus changes were suggested:  



- Change title to “Plan B Paper/Project



- Change prerequisite to “Must be enrolled in graduate program offering a credit-bearing Plan B master’s paper/project”


- Change need for course to read “ All graduate students choosing….”



- Add J-Term to list of terms offered

Harris/Gillen moved to approve the syllabus with the changes added; approved.


COMD  720 – Voice and Resonance Disorders


Manke/Korenic moved to approve; approved.

b.
Appeals Committee (Korenic):


Jennifer Wazlawik  - extension to Sp 09-10
Korenic/Manke moved to approve; approved.

c.
Program Review Committee (Woitaszewski):


After a short discussion of the graduate program review process, it was suggested the committee begin by looking at the current surveys that are being used and determine how they need to be changed for use with graduate programs.  Woitaszewski stated that they would also be working on developing a checklist/rubric for the review process.


Old Business
a.
Need for an Appeals Committee:

Continued discussion/comments –

- If the signatures are all on the form, do we really need someone else for a final approval, since we are relying on what the adviser and the department chair say?  Should this be a consent agenda?

- Could we add the program of the student to the list sent out to Graduate Council?

The committee was asked to make a proposal regarding an appeal process.

b.
Graduate Assistantships:

Johnson reported that this year there were more requests for graduate assistants than the funding could handle and it was very difficult to make the assignments.  The selection criteria was somewhat determined by the administration.  He asked for volunteers for a committee to develop a selection process and criteria; Harris, Gillen, Phinney and Scheurman volunteered.  Johnson will convene a meeting.
New Business
a.
A reader and a hooder are needed for Commencement; Korenic and Gillen volunteered.
b.
Graduate Admissions:


With the transfer of K. Tappe from the Graduate Studies Office, there is an opportunity to look at how graduate admission are handled.  Johnson requested that a subcommittee of the Graduate Council be formed to look at the processes and asked Potts, Korenic, and Harris to serve on the committee.  Other members will be K. Larsen (Outreach), A. Tuchtenhagen (Enrollment Services), M. Meydam (Admissions), D. VandeYacht (Registrar), and J. Persico (Graduate Studies).
Other
a.
Program Change – Communicative Disorders


The program wishes to drop COMD 551 and add COMD 720 as a required course.  Leichtle/Scheurman moved to approve the program change pending course approval by UCC; approved with one dissension.

Meeting adjourned.
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